Save the Children International in Sudan is inviting submiissions of tenders for
a contract to provide the following services:

Detailed technical Specifications are included within the tender documents.

If you are interested in submitting a bid, please contact Bakhit Ibrahim at the
following address Bakhit, fbrahim@saverhechﬁdren.orq tel: 0900934509 to
express your interest and request the tender documents. Tender documents
will be sent to you by return.

It is recommended to request / collect the tender documents as soon as
possible from SCI offices (Zalingei-Alfashir-E| Genana-Golo — Khartoum).

Completed tender documents are due to pe submitted by 23% of Novemper
2022

Mohamed Alamdin Ishag
Head of Progtam Implementation-CD

Tender Notice SC-PR-12a




